
GETTING YOUR PROJECT READY FOR SHOW AND TELL 

1. Take pictures of what you would like to share with the guild 

a. Be sure to take a couple of pictures showing the entire quilt or other project, 

any features that are interesting, and a close up that shows off your quilting! 

b. Send your pictures to Karen Schwieger at karenowc@aol.com. 

c. Let Karen know whether we have your permission to post your pictures on 

our website and social media pages. 
 

2. All pictures can be put together into a PowerPoint presentation (slide show).  This 

makes it much easier for everyone to see your work!  The host will share her screen 

which will allow everyone to see the slides.  Your name will appear on the screen 

along with your pictures and you will be the only person unmuted when your photos 

come up which will give you the ability to share a few words with everyone. 

Take a look at a couple of samples from our August CVQ meeting slide show: 

 

One of Chris Cole’s quilts.  The green bar indicates Karen Schwieger was sharing her 

screen and the small grey bar on the upper right shows that Chris was talking at the 

time. 
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The following is a picture of a close up of the wedding present Laura Murphy was able 

to quilt on her friend’s longarm machine.   

 

We all enjoy seeing the way our friends quilt their quilt tops – LUCKY COUPLE! 

3. Having pictures ahead of time makes it easier for all to see details – so easy on our 

screens!  It provides an order to go through.  You don’t have to fuss with your 

background lighting at the time of our virtual sharing events! 

 

4. PLEASE TURN YOUR PHOTOS IN EARLY!   We know it’s hard to remember to take the 

pictures, much less send them off, but the slide show is not ready to go once you hit 

your “send” button.  There needs to be time to put them all together.  We truly 

appreciated the wonderful display Karen Schwieger put together for us at our 

August Guild meeting!!  

 

We thank each of you – in advance – for following these guidelines & turning in 

pictures of the projects you would like to share with our guild.  Can’t wait to see 

what you have to show us next time!  

 

 

 


